From: Deidre Budahl [mailto:deidreb2 @caseypeterson.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2013 8:07 AM

To: Seachris Lindsey

Cc: Roberts John

Subject: RE: Cash Handling Audit Comparison

I have reviewed the audit report prepared by the City’s internal auditors. Based on the work that was
performed and the number of sites that were visited | would estimate that this project would take
around 150 hours. Our average hourly rates are 5100/hour. | would estimate that this specific project
would cost around S15,000.

If you have questions or would like to discuss this, please feel free to contact me. My direct phone
number is 791-3136.

Thanks,

Deidre Budahl, CPA, MBA

Casey Peterson & Associates, Ltd.
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